
Dear Fellow Servant, 
 
 One of the great too-well kept secrets of the West 
Virginia Baptist Convention is our School of Christian 
Studies.  Many of our outstanding pastors began their 
journey to ministry by taking classes in the school and 
have even gone on to complete college and seminary.  
Even if you are simply a believer who wants to grow in 
the Lord beyond what your church may be able to offer through Bible 
study and Sunday School, the School of Christian Studies may be just 
the ticket for you.  Aside from the classroom learning which takes place, 
the fellowship and relationships formed among students and teachers 
often leads to ministry connections and powerful prayer support that 
honors God and builds faith among the participants.  It has been my joy 
to teach often in the school and personally experience this wonderful 
dynamic and now as director I invite you to join us to see how God might 
work in you and through you! 
 
Rev. Mark McCloy 
Director, School of Christian Studies 
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